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September 19,1985

Bill Wittler
Box 824
Mancos, CO 81328

Dear Bill:

This letter will serve as confirmation on the DX report of May 22, 1985,
frequency 1470 KSVA AM.

Thank you very much for your report. Best of luck in your future DX'ing.

Sincerely,
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Richard Mize
Chief ENgineer
KZMK/KSVA
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3514 King's Ct. Dr., Sierra Vista, AZ 85635 (602) 458-9631



